
 

DRAFT MINUTES 

NEW DURHAM CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

OCTOBER 25, 2011 
 

Chairperson Cathy Allen and Vice-Chair Charlie Berube met at 7:05 PM.  In the 
absence of any other members there was not a quorum. 

Mr. James Fogg came to the meeting for feedback and guidance on an application he 
is preparing.  Cathy and Charlie provided  informal feedback. 

    

Respectfully submitted, 

 

David Allen 
Land Use Administrative Assistant 


